
  

11 April 2022 

Dear Chair, 

Annual scrutiny of the Future Generations Commissioner: update report 

The Equality and Social Justice Committee held its annual scrutiny session with the Future Generations 
Commissioner on 7 February 2022. Following the session, we agreed to publish a short report 
highlighting some of the key themes that arose during our scrutiny, which is available online. 

We have set ourselves the objective of championing equality, social justice and the well-being of 
future generations across the Senedd, including its Committees. Our intention is to request a Plenary 
debate on the issues raised in our report, but in the meantime we would like to draw it to your 
attention as some of the issues raised warrant further consideration by Members in their scrutiny 
work. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jenny Rathbone 
Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
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